November 8, 1984

577 Gravel Pike
Gratersford, Pa. 19426

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Docket # 50 - 352
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

I regret that I cannot present polished data in support of my request that you
deny a full power operating license for Philadelphia Electric's Limerick power
Statio.. .

However, only a fool would accept the nebulcus and essentially untested evacuation
plans for Limerick. For example, I have lived in the Limerick area for many years
and can attest that inadequate roads would quickly clog as they often do during
minor winter storms, roadwork and rush hour traffic.

1 have four children and have witnessed the stress of my parents who were required
to leave the Middletown area after Three Mile Island.

You and I both know that Limerick was an ill-conceived sight with high density
population and lack of a stable water supply. It would in all likelihood not
be chosen as a sight with today's insights and public requirements for corporate
reponsibility.

Please do not compound this error by jeopardizing our lives. Philadelphia Electric
deserves financial ruin (I suspect this will happen even if the generators go on
line) and some of my friends are employees and/or stockholders. I am not an anti-
nuke but hold Philadelphia Electric in -absolute contempt and have no faith in

their management whatsoever.

The evacuation plans are a cruel and senseless joke from removing prisoners at

the Gratersford State Correctional Facility to expecting teachers and bus drivers
to abandon personal family concerns and remain in a dangerous and congested area.

I implore you not to grant this license.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

C’fawrence L. bdg Ph.D.
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